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May 2, 2023

Washington State Department of Ecology
Eastern Regional Office

4601 N Monroe St,

Spokane, WA 99205

Dear Ms. Llyn Doremus,

The Tyson Fresh Meats. Inc. — Pasco facility is submitting, as required by section S3.F. subpart
(c) in the facility’s Industrial Wastewater Permit, ST0005335, a written report to describe an
event that led to the overflow prior to the facilities treatment works.

On April 25, 2023, wastewater intended to be transferred to facility anaerobic lagoons
overflowed from a manhole located at the front driveway of the facility for a period of 15
minutes. It is estimated that 340 gallons of water overflowed. A new, larger pump had been
installed during the previous weekend at the lift station intended to transport the wastewater, and
the pump had not yet been operating as intended due to its Variable Frequency Drive.

The facility plans on taking procedures during the weekend of May 06 — May 07 barring
availability of parts to ensure that the new pump is fully installed and operating correctly.

Sincerely, ;

Brad Anderson
Plant Manager

Tyson Fresh Meats, Inc.-Pasco
P. O. Box 4239, Wallula, WA 99363




